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Project Summary 
 
Japan in the Humanities, Fine and Performing Arts and Beyond: How to Stimulate Interest 
in Japan among Faculty and Students 

 

The Japan Studies Institute fellowship that I was awarded on Incorporating Japanese Studies 

into the Undergraduate Curriculum was a valuable experience for me as dean because it enabled 

me to foresee the breadth and scope of the possibilities in terms of Japanese Studies alone in the 

context of our current campus efforts to internationalize the curriculum.  I will definitely 

encourage faculty members to apply for future Japanese Studies Institute fellowships and will 

continue to support Japanese Studies in the many forms it already takes within the College of 

Humanities, Fine and Performing Arts and strongly promote cooperative ventures with faculty 

from other colleges within Slippery Rock University. 


